1495 Pembina Highway, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3T 2C6 | Tel: 204-452-2227 | 204-475-4409 | Web: www.archwinnipeg.ca

MEMORANDUM

To: All Clergy

All Parishes

All Institutes of Consecrated Life

From: Archbishop Richard Gagnon +R. I

Date: March 1, 2024

Re.: Your kind prayers

Your kind prayers are requested for the repose of the soul of **Patti Fitzmaurice** who passed away, at home, this week.

Beginning in 2012, Patti served as the Archdiocesan Coordinator of Social Justice/Refugee Sponsorship, first at Micah House and for the past number of years at the Catholic Centre.

We offer our condolences to her family members and friends.

Funeral arrangements are pending and will be made known in due course.

May she rest in peace.